
May 15. 1990

Dear Dr. Wagner:

Father Louis Miller came to see me on Friday
after his return from a few days in Alabama. He and I continue
to be most grateful for the work you are doing with him. We
know it isn't going to be easy. bu t Lou has great determinati.on.

A problem that haunts us is that of future assign­
ment. Dr. Brush's eaaluetion report suggests thst it may be very
difficult for me to aasign him. On the other hsnd, to be without
an assignment ia very painful for Father Miller: not only does
he need to be working. but hi.s friends and family will soon be
eware that hia situation has become doubtfuL It may be too 800n
for you to give me any advioe on thls. but you should at least
know that it 10 creating tension for Lou. On the other hand, if
you can offer me any counsel. I would be most grateful.

With prayerful best wishes.

Slncere1y yours.

Archbl:shop of Louisville

Dr. Dennls E. Wagner
1806 Richmond Drive
Loulsville, Kentucky 40205
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